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Public Meetings about Future Potential Road Projects and Green Space 

Preservation  
Charleston County is taking public input on projects that could be financed as part of a potential third transportation sales 
tax. 
 
Charleston County Public Works, Greenbelt staff, and CARTA staff will host several public meetings about potential 
projects to preserve green space, improve roads, bike and pedestrian accommodations, mass transit systems, and fund 
the extension of the Mark Clark Expressway.  
 
All meetings are a drop-in style and will be held from 5-7 p.m.  
 

• Monday, January 22: St. Johns High School 1518 Main Road, Johns Island, SC 29455 

• Monday, January 29: West Ashley High School, 4060 W Wildcat Blvd, Charleston, SC 29414 

• Monday, February 5: James Island Charter School, 1000 Fort Johnson Rd, Charleston, SC 29412 

• Monday, February 12: Moultrie Middle School, 645 Coleman Blvd., Mt. Pleasant, SC 29464 

• Monday, February 26: North Charleston City Hall, 2500 City Hall Ln, North Charleston, SC 29406 
 
Charleston County staff has worked with local municipalities, the South Carolina Department of Transportation, and the 
Berkeley-Charleston-Dorchester Council of Governments to discuss potential projects and financing methods.   
 
Charleston County Council is considering placing a sales tax referendum on the November 5, 2024 ballot to fund potential 
projects.  
 
For more information, please call Charleston County Public Works at 843-202-7600 or email 
roads@charlestoncounty.org. 

 
----------- 

 
In keeping with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), those needing assistance should contact Charleston County at 

(843) 202-6917 during regular business hours. 
 
 

For information on Charleston County Government news and services, the public can: 

• Visit our website: www.charlestoncounty.org 
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